
The Toledo Municipal Court supports Ohio Department of Health Director’s Stay at Home Order issued March 
22, 2020 with significant restrictions on operations.  The Toledo Municipal Court has limited hearings to only 
those cases where the defendant is in jail.  On any individual case, a prosecutor, defendant, defense counsel 
or alleged victim may petition the Court electronically to have a hearing go forward regardless of whether 
the defendant is currently in jail.  Forms are available at http://tmc.toledomunicpalcourt.org. and can be 
filed by fax or mail.    Victims or witnesses with questions about felony cases should contact the County 

Prosecutor’s Office at (419)213-4700.  All other victims and witnesses with questions should contact the City 
of Toledo Prosecutor’s Office at (419) 245-1975.   

During the COVID-19 pandemic, entry into the building is limited to the attorney, victim or subpoenaed 
witness or by appointment.  For questions about building entry, please call (419) 245-1949.  Court Deputies 
will enforce social distancing protocols and any individual who is ill will not be permitted into the building.   

These further restrictions allow Toledo Municipal Court to protect the public health while maintaining the 
Court’s essential functions.  
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